
 

Called to order at 1904. 

 

Preliminaries: 

1) 20 members present:  Daniel - KC0UTW, Bob - K0YBN, Ian - KD0RSR, Myron - W0ZH, 

Mike - AC0G, Mac - K4CHS, Wes - AB0SE, Bill - WB0MAF, John - KC0HSB, Peter - WH6EB, 

Don - N0UBC, Jake - NS0Y, Fred - AE0FD, Mike - N2DNJ, Nathan - AC0MZ, Griff - W5VWP, 

Mike - KD0LIG, Joe - KC0WGB, Richard - AC0MP.  Non-member: Justin - KL0VU. 

2) Minutes of last meeting reviewed and passed. 

 

Old Business: 

3) Balloon project is still on the ground but with high-flying aspirations. 

4) Boy Scout event report by Corey, KC0YNS.  Went well with both phone and CW.  Prizes 

were a big hit.  Scouts made several contacts each and participated in fox hunting.  

Thanks to Corey and the other volunteers for the effort. 

5) Testing continues as usual on the 3rd Monday of each month.  One upgrade from Tech 

to General happened last month. 

6) Mike, KD0LIG, reported on an inquiry he made about portable towers discussed last 

month.  Griff, W5VWP, announced he has a telescoping tower the club is welcome to use 

but it is not on a trailer. Folks agreed to keep looking for a trailer or antenna that will suit 

our needs. 

7) Don, N0UBC, reminded all of weekly net activity. 

 

New Business: 

8) The nominating committee for officers in the new year includes: 

Bob, K0YBN 

Mac, K4CHS 

Dan, KC0UTW 

Corey, KC0YNS 

9) Next month's meeting will be for Holiday Supper at Golden Coral, 6-9.30pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 1935. 

 

Program afterward was a demonstration and discussion about MESH networks. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Michael James Hauan 

 

 


